EASING THE HARDSHIP OF
SEPARATION
South West Mediation, the family mediation practice
with offices in Torquay, Exeter, Plymouth and
Taunton, has just launched its new web site at
www.southwestmediation.co.uk.
The firm’s new web site explains how mediation can
ease the process of separation and divorce. Family
mediation helps couples, whether married or not, to
discuss and resolve any issues connected with
separation or divorce in a thoughtful and co-operative
way.
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Mediation aims to improve communication and reduce
bitterness - and consequently benefit any children
involved. The firm does not offer a marriage guidance
service and does not seek to keep couples together.
The web site has been designed and built by Revell
Research Systems, the management and technology
consultancy based in Exeter.
The web site is compliant with important web
standards to ensure as many visitors as possible can
access it, as well as complying with the recent
Companies Act 2006.
Chartered IT professional and managing consultant of
Revell Research Systems, Alastair Revell said: “I am
really surprised just how few web sites in the region
actually comply with web standards or even with the
law.
“Quality web sites which are built to web standards are
accessible to a wider audience and the owners of web
sites which comply with the law obviously face less
risk.”
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John Loram, a director and founder of South West
Mediation, whose Torquay office is in Vaughan
Parade, remarked on his firm's new web site: “I am
really pleased with its design and quality. It is both
eye-catching and informative. I think it will be an
excellent means for people to find out about our
service.”
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